
 

 
 

 

Dear Parent, 

The school will remain closed on Friday the 17th of August 2018, as a mark of respect to the Former 

Prime Minister of India, Shri Atal Bihari Vajpayee. 

 
           Asha Prabhakar 
           (Principal) 
             
Distribution  

 VPL, HM (Sr), HM (Pr), HM (PP) 

 All Staff (via e-mail) 

 School Website, File  
 

 


